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30 hours free childcare 
for your 3 or 4-year-old 
 

Apply now for January 
 

Working families with 3 or 4-year-old children could be eligible for 30 hours of free 

childcare a week.  

 

You need to apply the term before you want to take up a place. Check your eligibility 

at childcarechoices.gov.uk before 31 December to start your child’s 30 hours in 

January. If eligible, you’ll be given a code. Bring us the code and we will check it is 

valid – you can’t take up your 30 hours place without it.  
 

Visit www.merton.gov.uk/fsd to find out more 

 
 

 


